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Dear Mrs. Elena Svatkova,

 
 

The Work Plan within the Kolarctic ENPI CBC “Barents Low Volume Road 
Management”-project includes analysis of low volume road problems. Reduction of 
road bearing capacity during spring thaw periods is one of the critical problems of 
these roads.

 
  

Weather forecasts for this spring has been a basis to make a decision to limit heavy 
traffic on territorial roads of the Arkhangelsk region during the period of April,15 –

 

May, 15, 2011. Road condition surveys and bearing capacity measurements are 
expedient during this same period when the problem displays at its most.

 
 

Taking into account that the Project provides for limited-access procedure of 
choosing among tenderers with experience of implementation of similar surveys 
within the ROADEX-project, there is an opportunity to reduce the period for 
developing of tender proposals between the date of invitation to the tender and the 
date of competitive tender closing from 30 to 15 days. 

 
 

Would you please address to the tenderers with this proposal and, in case they agree, 
use this opportunity to improve quality of field surveys of road bearing capacity in 
spring and thus increase the accuracy of future assessments and recommendations.

 
 
 
 

Director 

           

Sergey Popov

 
 
 


